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17th May 1929

Dear Mrs. Carter,
Thenk you for your letter; I am very
glad ycu can come on Friday, 24th lNay. The
Prineipal suggests that you should come, if
possible, at 12.0 or 12.15 so that we can get )
our discussion over before lunch. There are
a mumber of matters to talk over.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.



